Mini Spring Newsletter 2025

Hello all,

Spring already, and what a start to the new year it has been!

Despite going through some very big changes, our charity is continuing to provide its much
appreciated, services at near normal levels and | thank all of you for that ongoing
commitment.

Not only were there several changes at the Trustee Board, Sue Pearson, announced that she
is going to step back from managing the office and we had to make our first presentation for
the King's Award for Voluntary Services.

Oh, and we also had to find, and move into, alternative office space at short notice! Phew.
Rest assured we are dealing with all of this, and the first results are in already. The King's
Award presentation was received very well, and we are now successfully operating from a

new office next to Camberley station.

Frimley Fuel Allotments have very generously donated £10,000 to us. These funds will be a
huge help for us as a Charity.

Interviews for a new office manager are in progress and the search for a new Treasurer is
ongoing (that's a tricky one to fill).

Change can be unsettling which is why we are making a concerted effort to minimise any
impact on our Volunteers or Clients. Please keep doing what you do so well, making a
difference to so many clients' lives.

Kind regards,



Quick updates
Emergency WhatsApp Group (Reminder)

Please only reply to the message if you can help. It is for emergency help only.

New Offices

We have settled in very well at the new Offices. So light & bright! Many of you have popped
in already to have a nosey — If you do get time please come up and say hello! We always
welcome visitors (@)

We are up on the 2" Floor.

Curry Night Pics

We had another lovely Curry Night last month — So good to see so many of you.







